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November 24, 2017 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: 2017 and 2018 Transmission Revenue Requirements and Charge Determinants, EB-
2016-0160 
 
Energy Probe Research Foundation (“Energy Probe”) will miss the cost claim deadline for the 
EB-2016-0160 hearing. The reason for this is due to our case manager (David Macintosh) having 
been in hospital since late August. He remains in hospital at the moment and it has caused some 
confusion in regards to filings for OEB proceedings over which he was case manager. I am, 
unfortunately, out of town until Saturday, but will send the cost claim by Sunday morning.  
 
Energy Probe sincerely apologizes for the confusion, but this decision regarding cost claims 
appears to have been completely missed by the organization for the above reason, and previous 
travel arrangements have me out of the country until this weekend. Apart from this mix-up, we 
have adhered to all previous deadlines in this proceeding. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Brady Yauch, 
Consultant for Energy Probe 
 


